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Friday, March 02, 2012
Awards Discussion/Recognition 
Heather Hollandsworth posed the question on Thursday, March 1, 2012 regarding placards and other options for recognizing individuals that receive the Service Award, Excellence Award, New Professional of the Year, and Life Member.  
On Friday, March 02, 2012 at 8:15am, President Melissa Barnes called the email meeting to order and asked if there was a motion to accept Heather’s recommendation with the noted input from others? 
Tarik Boyd moved to accept the recommendation as stated.  John Brandt agreed to second the motion.  All in favor were: Paul Farrar, Margaret Murphy, Stephanie Clements, Vera Riddick, Lisa Tumer, Ashley Reich, and John Brandt.  
Melissa Barnes stated that we have a majority vote as of 1:57pm on Friday, March 2, 2012.  The motion carries as is and there was no further discussion.  Email meeting adjourned at 1:57pm.

